
 
 
 

         August 24, 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On behalf of the Evergreen Mill Elementary PTA, it is my pleasure to welcome you to our 2023-2024 
school year!  My name is Jessica Soles and I am delighted to serve as the Evergreen Mill PTA 
president this year. My daughters, Charlotte (3rd grade) and Lucy (kindergarten), are excited for 
another great year of learning and growing at Evergreen Mill. 
 
We are looking forward to a great year filled with fantastic events, community building activities, 
and most importantly supporting our kids and teachers so they can continue to attain educational 
excellence.   
 
So what can you do to help and be involved?  Here are just a few ideas: 
 

● Join the PTA.  Membership is easy through our PTA website: 
https://evergreenmill.memberhub.com/. 

● Volunteer.  Please reach out to any PTA board member to learn more. 
● Stay connected!  Our Facebook Page can be found by searching Evergreen Mill Elementary 

School PTA.   
● Participate, participate, participate!  A calendar is attached to this communication - please 

review and mark those calendars. 
 
Our first PTA meeting of the year will be Monday, September 11, 2023 at 7:00 pm in the library! We 
hope that you will join us to learn more about what we have planned for this school year and how 
you can get involved. I look forward to seeing all of you there! 
 
If you have any questions or want further information, feel free to send me an email or call!  
 
Thanks! 
Jessica Soles 
EMES PTA President 
emesptaboard@gmail.com 
717-514-4029 (cell) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


